Members Present: Chip Estes, Thomas Johnson, Billy Thames, John Wallace and Hite
Wolcott. Also present were Jerry Acy and Joy F oy.

Guests: Bob Montgomery, Elizabeth Raley, Barbara Travis and Bop Lazerus

Chairman Johnson announced that the mempbers Present constituted a quorum and declared the
meeting duly convened.

official opening on May 2,2002. The WTC office will serve as the cross reference directory for
internationa] services, both imports and eXports. MCEDA was thanked for the $10,000.00

There were 55 attendees at the Strategic Planning meeting, including three Supervisors and three
Mayors. Personalized presentations of the strategic findings for the individual municipalities
were discussed.

Mr. Bob Lazrus reviewed the “Minutes of July 2, 2002 Meeting by and among MCEDA, Canton
Municipal Utilities, Bear Creek Water Association and M-Tek Mississippi.” A copy of these



At 10:50 a.m, the Board took a break.

There being no more business to be considered by MCEDA, Chairman Johnson adjourned the
meeting at 11:45 a.m.




